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A Tradition of Excellence 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The end of the term is sneaking up with only 2 weeks remaining! 
 
SASS / Teachers Aide Appreciation Weeks 
 
Over the past 2 weeks, GPS has been recognising our amazing office staff and Student Learning Support 
Officers (Teacher’s Aides) and the work they do at Grafton Public School. Every day they are the people who 
help keep our school running efficiently, provide quality and point of need support to our teachers, parents and 
students. Without them, our school would not function adequately. We are extremely fortunate to have the 
best office staff and SLSOs in Australia! On behalf of the school I would like to say a big thank you for everything 
you do for GPS! 
 
Social Media and Cyber Safety 
 
Parents and carers play a key role in guiding their children as they first encounter the online world and begin 
to learn through exploration, play and social interaction. Both the physical age of your child and their level of 
maturity and resilience can affect their ability to have positive experiences on social media. Each social media 
site and app has its own criteria for minimum age requirements. Most require users to be at least 13 years of 
age before they can register. I encourage all parents and carers to ask the question, ‘does my child have the 
skills, ability and maturity to navigate social media platforms?’ Next week we have invited our local Police 
Youth Liaison Officer to come to the school to educate our students on cyber safety and how to keep your 
information private. In addition to this our school will be engaging Safe on Social, a company that specialises in 
providing students, staff and the wider community with online and face-to-face professional development in 
the area of cyber safety. If you would like more information about how to keep your child and family safe online 
please visit the e-commissioners website at the following web address: 
 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/ 
 
Wellbeing Week 
 
This week our staff held a ‘Wellbeing Week’ to promote and support staff and student wellbeing. Each day our 
staff came to school in a different theme ranging from wearing your favourite teams jersey to tie-dyed shirts. It 
was great to see so many smiling faces around our school and the positive impact the week had on our school 
community. A big thank you to our school Wellbeing Committee for organising the week. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
 
Nick Campbell 
Relieving Principal 

Relieving Principal’s Report 

https://grafton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Awards Ceremony 

Let’s Hear It For The Kids! 

Name: Patrick 
Class: 4JP 
 
Favourite part of school: 
Maths 
 
Favourite thing to do on 
the weekend: Playing on 
my laptop 
 
If you could be anything in 
the world what would you 
be?: A chef 

Name: Poppie 
Class: 1/2EG 
 
Favourite part of school: 
Playing 
 
Favourite thing to do on 
the weekend: Going to 
birthday parties 
 
If you could be anything in 
the world what would you 
be?: A person 

Name: Jordyn 
Class: 1/2EG 
 
Favourite part of school: 
My friends 
 
Favourite thing to do on 
the weekend: Football 
 
If you could be anything in 
the world what would you 
be?: A worker 
 

Name: Reggie 
Class: KP 
 
Favourite part of school: 
Playing at lunchtime 
 
Favourite thing to do on 
the weekend: Playing with 
Monster Jam trucks 
 
If you could be anything in 
the world what would you 
be?: A soccer player 

Congratulations to all students who received awards at this weeks Awards Ceremony! 

 



GPS Sporting News 

Indigenous Literacy Day 

This week we celebrated Indigenous Literacy Day. Some of our classes joined a special livestream. 4/5JD and 
3SH have shared some photos from their class joining in the event.  

Some great results last week for GPS at the North Coast PSSA Athletics Carnival in Lismore. We had 3 students 
attend, Violet, Elissa and Connor. 
• Violet earned 2 x 1st places in the Junior Girls Long Jump and Junior Girls High Jump. 
• Connor came first in the Senior Boys High Jump. 
• Elissa came a very close 4th in the Senior Girls 1500m event. 
Well done to these three students on such impressive performances! 
As a result of today's efforts, both Violet and Connor have qualified for the PSSA NSW State Championships to 
be held in Sydney in October.  

Upcoming Dates.. 

Sept 11 - PSSA Boys Cricket Round 5 
     - Kinder Kritters Parent Information Evening 
 
Sept 13 - Vintage Car Rally visiting Primary 
 
Sept 18 - Sept 21  - Performing Arts Camp 
 
Sept 20 - Inclusive Sports Carnival—SU to Yamba PS 
 
Sept 21 - Green Level Rewards K-6 
 
Sept 22 - Last day of term 

TERM 4 
 
Oct 9 - Students Return 
 
Oct 10 - Year 2 Swim School 
 
Oct 19 - Kindergarten Excursion - Butterfly House 
 
Oct 23 - Dental Van Visit K-6 
 
* All dates subject to change * 

Teachers Aide Appreciation Week 



Flood Funding 

GPS Notices  

DON’T FORGET!!! 











Community Notices 


